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LEGAL NOTICE 
 

PROJECT TITLE: Global Center for Advanced Interprofessional Learning Building 

Technology Integrator: Pre-Installation, Installation and Commissioning 

Services 

 

LOCATION: University of Nebraska Medical Center 

Omaha, NE 

 
PROJECT NO.: P-15050 

 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS Monday November 30, 2015 

(RFP) AVAILABLE: www.unmc.edu/facilities 

 
  

PROJECT  

DESCRIPTION: The University of Nebraska intends to procure a qualified Technology Integrator (TI) for 

the technology integration of multiple highly complex 3D, virtual immersive reality (VIR), 

holographic, audio/visual, information technology components, advanced simulation 

technology, network communications and surgical skills technology for the Global Center 

for Advanced Interprofessional Learning Building (Project) to be constructed on the 

midtown campus of the University of Nebraska Medical Center in Omaha, Nebraska.  The 

project will provide a new multi-level structure of approximately 134,000 square feet to 

support the activities of the iEXCELSM and 56,000 square feet of structured parking (about 

120 stalls) below the building for a total area of 190,000 square feet.   

 

The TI will be responsible for the program validation, equipment selection, systems-level 

design, procurement, installation and commissioning of the technologies listed above to 

create realistic environments for both individual and interprofessional learning and have 

tele-education, telepresence (visualization) and tele-health networking capabilities.   The TI 

will also be responsible to prepare the building and technology so that communication 

occurs between each room, each floor and from the Project to other buildings across the 

state.  

The estimated technology cost is $ 24,000,000. 

The Statement of Qualifications (SOQ) must be submitted electronically via email, and 

received by UNMC Facilities Management and Planning at craig.ellis@unmc.edu by 

Thursday, December 17, 2015, 2:00 PM CST. 

 

QUESTIONS: Questions pertaining to the selection must be received by Thursday, December 10, 2015, 

1:00 PM CST and should be directed via email to: 

 
Craig P. Ellis, AIA 

Facilities Management & Planning - University of Nebraska Medical Center 

craig.ellis@unmc.edu 
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STATEMENT OF Thursday December 17, 2015, 2:00 PM CST 

QUALIFICATIONS Attn: Craig P. Ellis, AIA 

DUE: craig.ellis@unmc.edu 
 

 
VIEW / OBTAIN 

RFQ DOCUMENTS: www.unmc.edu/facilities 


